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Ms. Nancy Marconi  
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
September 18, 2023 

 

EB-2022-0157 – Panhandle Regional Expansion Project Leave to Construct 

Pollution Probe Letter on EGI Extension Request 

 
Dear Ms. Marconi:  
 
Pollution Probe is in receipt of Enbridge’s letter dated September 18, 2023 requesting that the OEB 
extend the date for responses to Interrogatories from September 26th to October 3rd, a 1 week 
extension. Pollution Probe supports Enbridge’s request given that it will be important that Enbridge 
provide comprehensive responses. Given that the procedural steps following Enbridge’s response to 
Interrogatories depend on the responses Enbridge provides, Pollution Probe requests that the OEB also 
move the other procedural dates by 1 week. 
 
Respectfully submitted on behalf of Pollution Probe.   

 

  
 
Michael Brophy, P.Eng., M.Eng., MBA  
Michael Brophy Consulting Inc. 
Consultant to Pollution Probe  
Phone: 647-330-1217  
Email: Michael.brophy@rogers.com 
 
Cc: Dave Janisse, Enbridge Regulatory (via email) 

Tania Persad, Enbridge Legal (via email) 
Charles Keizer, Tory (via email) 
All Parties (via email) 
Richard Carlson, Pollution Probe (via email)  
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